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March 5, 2018 

 

 

 

NCOC Members! 

 

I hope this breeding season has been going well for all.  I am very excited to get this year’s 

breeding program going and looking ahead to the 2018 shows.  At this time I am planning on 

attending the following shows this year:  Hutchison Minnesota, Hastings Nebraska, Des Moines 

Iowa, and the Grand National in Myrtle Beach, SC.  I am very excited to have the opportunity to 

see everyone at the shows. 

 

As your President of the NCOC I encourage each of you to come along side us as we move 

forward.  I will be active within the club as I have always been.  My goal is to take the club to 

another level.  I will work with officers and the members to make the NCOC succeed for many 

more years as it has in the past.  I invite the officers, directors, and members to bring in new 

ideas and to help form these ideas into tools that can be used to make the NCOC one of the 

strongest and outgoing clubs in the world of pigeons. 

 

My background has given me the tools of leadership and training to accomplish these goals.  I 

have been an active member of the NCOC for over 30 years as well as a Master Breeder, 

Certified Judge and I have served as an officer numerous times throughout my NCOC career.  I 

am also very active in the community that I live in.  I am currently serving my 3rd term on our 

city board and have been elected the Mayor for the last 6 years.  I also spent 15 years on the local 

Fire Dept and served as president of the Fire Dept.  I am currently the president of the Central 

Nebraska Pigeon Association. 

 

I look forward to hearing from each of you as you share your ideas with us. 

 

 

 

Brian Freeman 

NCOC President 

 


